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A message from Mr Cutts 

It’s been a busy and very productive term at Weston. The staff 

and children have embraced our approach. Secrets of Success 

The children are pushing themselves across the curriculum and 

making the most of having lots of opportunities to try new things 

through the many clubs and extra-curricular activities on offer to 

them. All the staff deserve the highest of praise for their effort 

and willingness to go the extra mile. 

Thank you for all your support this term. I wish you all a very 

merry Christmas and a happy new year. I hope you all have the 

opportunity to enjoy some quality family time. We look forward 

to welcoming all the children back on Monday 7th January 2019. 

Christmas Fair 

The Christmas Fair was a massive success, raising a huge amount 

of money that will be used 

to enhance the educational 

experience of every child at 

Weston. Thank you for 

donating items and coming 

along to support the event. 

Massive congratulations are due to the Friends of Weston team who 

give up so much of their time to make events like this one so 

successful. On behalf of the staff team, who also worked hard to 

make the fair a success, I would like to publicly thank the FOW team. 

Football 

Weston did a wonderful job in reaching the final of the top 

flight Autumn League, where they faced Weaver Primary 

School on a cold wet evening at the Shavington Soccer 

Centre. Other finals were played on the same night 

between teams in the lower leagues. After a tough first 

half, Weston rallied and held their own for large parts of 

the second half. Unfortunately it wasn’t enough and 

Weaver claimed the title. We are proud of the team for 

their achievements. The season resumes in January. 

Dates for your diary (new dates 

in red): 

7th January 2019 – School reopens for staff 

and pupils 

14th January – Crewe Alex football 

competition (Y5/6) 

24th January – Class and Leavers 

photographs 

6th February – Friends of Weston film night 

13th February – Red Class trip to Jodrell 

Bank 

14th February – Gold Class assembly 

14th February – KS2 Young Voices at 

Manchester Arena 

15th February – Aqua Class Grease 

rehearsal  at Alsager (afternoon) 

15th February – School closes for half term 

 

 



Performances 

Children in Red, Turquoise, Gold and Purple classes all shone in their performances last week. I know that 

the audiences really enjoyed watching A Little Bird Told Me and Lights, Camel Action! Their costumes were 

fantastic and they sang, acted and danced with confidence and beaming smiles. Lots of you (latest count is 

70) have bought the DVDs, which were very kindly recorded by Mrs O’Connor and edited by Mr and Mrs 

Oakes. Thank you for your generosity at the end of the performances – we raised £275.62 for our chosen 

charity, North West Air Ambulance. 

 

 

Celebration Assembly 

Here are our most recent stars of the week. The final stars of 2018 will be in the next newsletter. It has 

been an utter joy to spend time with the children in this way, this term – a real highlight of my week. Like 

all the other stars, these children understood exactly 

why they had been recognised by their teachers. 

Here is the current dojo total and most recent weekly 

attendance figures. Our school target is 97%. 

See you all next year! 

 

Thomas Cutts 


